
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Road Closure 
 

The City of Leavenworth has been authorized by the Washington State Department of 

Transportation to close and detour US Highway 2 between East Leavenworth Road and 

Icicle Road from 11:45 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 27, 2014 to 

accommodate the Autumn Leaf Festival’s annual parade route.  Detours will be clearly 

marked. 

 

 Herb Amick 

 Public Works Director 
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